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PURPOSE:  
The Solid Waste Division of Public Services has a refuse truck that needs to have the complete side loading arm 
assembly replaced due to an accident on August 22, 2016.  This is a sole source purchase because the part is 
available from only one source of supply which Amick Equipment.  Amick Equipment is the only North 
Carolina New Way body distributor.  The side loading arm assembly is not interchangeable with similar 
equipment of another manufacturer.   
 
BACKGROUND:  
The side loading refuse truck was involved in an accident on August 22, 2016 on East Green Street.  The price 
of $45,256.53 is for the complete arm assembly and labor to install.        
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2016-17 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the complete side loading arm assembly from Amick 
Equipment Company 
 

 




